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COX ROAD PM 1.93 STORM DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT 

Lane and Road Closures  

 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that work on Cox Road at post 

mile 1.93 is continuing.  Beginning Monday, August 17, through Friday, September 11, 2020, the road 

will be closed to through traffic on a daily basis from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  The road closure is 

necessary due to the limited space at the repair location.  Project completion is scheduled for early 

November 2020.  The Department of Public Works would like the motoring public to use the posted 

detours during this time.  Up to date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County is 

available online at http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ .    
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  August 14, 2020  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  Cristina Crocker 
  (831) 477-3956 
  Cristina.crocker@santacruzcounty.us 
Contractor:  Geoff Conley, Conley General Engineering 
  (831) 818-8257 
  gconley50@gmail.com 
 

http://www.sccroadclosure.org/

